
May 2015

Telecommunications Statement

Centre 
Heights
Swiss Cottage



Relocation of  
Telecommunications

The current telecommunications masts 
situated at parapet and roof level of Centre 
Heights will be relocated on scaffolding 
during the construction works for the upward 
extension. Subsequently they will be re-
positionned on the building at the current 
roof level adjacent to the services void 
between 10th and the new 11th floor. These 
will be fixed with discreet modern fittings, 
painted to match the concrete walls. There 
is no alteration proposed to the existing 

Existing locations of existing telecommunications masts

telecommunications equipment.

The elevations beneath identify the existing 
and proposed new locations for the existing 
telecommunications masts.



Proposed locations of existing telecommunications masts


